LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN OF SODUS
NO PARKING ORDINANCE
There will be NO PARKING on any street or roads, or parking within 15 feet of the pavement, in the Township of Sodus from November 1, 2018 to April 1, 2019 for the purpose of snow removal, in accordance to an ordinance passed by the Town Board of Sodus. 
Vehicles found on the roads during this period, when the highway crew is plowing snow, will be ticketed and towed away at the owner’s expense.

Dale Pickering
Highway Superintendent

